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the listing of documents and principal persons, the indexing, the proofreading 
and the relations with the printer were all done under his aegis. From experience 
the Editor knows that that is no mean task and is grateful to Mr. Blanchet for 
his work, the quality of which speaks for itself.

The Editor has also been assisted by a number of student researchers. There 
is not space to name them all; to one in particular, however, is due a special 
word of thanks. Miss Olena Kaye was as able and pleasant an assistant as 
anyone ever had.

The Editor would also like to mention the two men who served as Head of 
Historical Division while he was Resident Historian. A. A. Day initiated the 
system of full-time resident historians and editors which has led to a much 
more rapid rate of pubheation in this series. A. E. Blanchette, who succeeded 
him, has continued and expanded that system. The results of that expansion 
will be seen with the pubheation of Volume 7 and its successors. The Editor 
found in both men a willingness to accommodate an independent scholar 
within the structure of a government department; for that he is grateful. Al­
though others who helped in the production of this and preceding volumes 
remain unnamed, their work too is appreciated.
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